Athletic Director’'s Meeting - March 9, 2021 - Via Zoom

The meeting was called to order at 10:04. All schools were in
attendance except Burwell and Palmer.

The minutes from the January 12, 2021 meeting were presented.
Motion by Riverside, seconded by Fullerton to accept the minutes.
Approved 9-0.

The Boys and Girls Basketball All-Conference teams were presented for
approval. No changes were needed for spelling, etc. These teams are
not to be released until the Executive Committee approves them next
week.

Palmer arrived at 10:09.

Academic All-Conference Nominations were requested. Numbers
needed to be to the Conference Secretary by Friday, the 12th.

Burwell arrived at 10:15.

Sportsmanship ratings were requested. They also need to be to the
Conference Secretary by Friday, the 12th.

It was recommended by the AD’s that the calendar for 2021-22 use
corresponding dates. It will be presented to the AD's at the May
meeting for their approval.

The Secretary announced that Roger Brink was being asked to be this
year's Track Referee.

The AD’s that will be in charge of the contests for Music, Art, Track and
Golf gave a quick update on their preparations for the events.

The AD’s were reminded that to be eligible for conference
championships they need to schedule everyone by 2022-23.

A lengthy discussion was held on starting a Junior High Basketball and
Volleyball Schedules with a conference tournament. It was decided
that they would like to start it in the 2022-23 school year and want to
put it on the Executive Committee meeting agenda for March.

A discussion was held on upcoming prom protocols.

A motion to adjourn was made by Palmer at 10:40 and seconded by
Fullerton. Motion passed 11-0.



